
From: Farooq Ahmed [mailto:farooqkandrani@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 9:54 PM 
To: Sabeela Pasha <sabeela@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: KAMRAN, Shazada <kamrans@who.int>; KHAN, Najeeb Ullah <najkhan@who.int>; 
m.usman@ctc.org.pk; Naila Nizam <naila@ctc.org.pk>; BUGTI, Muhammad Anwar <bugtim@who.int>; 
KASI, Arbab Niamat Ullah <kasia@who.int>; DANIEL, Ambrin <daniela@who.int>; Temesgen Atsedu 
<demeket@who.int> 
Subject: Re: Resignation letter 

 

Thank you Madam for your response, I acknowledged and noted and make sure to perform my 

duties until I receive acceptance letter from your esteemed organization. 

 

Regards, 

Farooq Ahmed  

UCPO Bajkani 

 

 

 

On Mon, Jun 14, 2021 at 6:08 PM Sabeela Pasha <sabeela@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Farooq, 

  

With reference to below placed email regarding your resignation letter from the 
position of UCPO. 

  

As you Re-Submitted your resignation letter with one-month prior notice please be 
informed that your resignation has accepted by the organization making 14th July 2021 
your last working day, till then you are intimated to perform your duties as UCPO in 
your assigned UC and during prior period you cannot take any leave except 
emergency. 

  

Your resignation acceptance letter will be issued to you on your last working date. 

  

We wish you best of luck for your future endeavors. 
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In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 

  

Thanks and Regards 

Sabeela Pasha 

Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 

  

  

  

  

From: Sabeela Pasha [mailto:sabeela@ctc.org.pk]  
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 12:26 PM 
To: 'Farooq Ahmed' <farooqkandrani@gmail.com> 
Cc: 'KAMRAN, Shazada' <kamrans@who.int>; 'KHAN, Najeeb Ullah' <najkhan@who.int>; 
'm.usman@ctc.org.pk' <m.usman@ctc.org.pk>; 'Naila Nizam' <naila@ctc.org.pk>; 'BUGTI, Muhammad 
Anwar' <bugtim@who.int>; 'KASI, Arbab Niamat Ullah' <kasia@who.int> 
Subject: RE: Resignation letter 

  

Dear Mr. Farooq , 

  

With reference to below placed email regarding your resignation letter from the 
position of UCPO. 

  

CCT received your letter .you are resigning from your position due to family /personal 
issue please be informed that as per the resign policy oe month prior notice is 
mendatory otherwise resign cannot accepted . 
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So please submit your resign with one month prior notice and change your last working 
date otherwise your contract will be concluded on account of submission of resign 
without prior notice . 

  

Share your response by today so that further process will be taken accordingly. 

  

Dear Dr. Shehzada , 

  

The email of resignation is send to you for your kind information and remarks (if any) 

  

In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 

  

Thanks and Regards 

Sabeela Pasha 

Regional coordinator(Balochistan) 

  

From: Farooq Ahmed [mailto:farooqkandrani@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 12, 2021 10:00 PM 
To: Sabeela <sabeela@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: KAMRAN, Shazada <kamrans@who.int> 
Subject: Resignation letter 

  

Dear Madam, 

Kindly find the attached file of my resignation letter from the post of UCPO. 

Warm Regards, 

UCPO Bajkani 
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